









Claverley Church of England Primary School

Aston Lane, Claverley, Wolverhampton WV5 7DX

Tel/Fax: 01746 710636 Headteacher: Mrs J Derrer

Email: admin@claverley.shropshire.sch.uk Website: www.claverleyprimary.co.uk

15.05.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

I wanted to keep you informed that this week has certainly presented its challenges in terms of preparing for wider opening of the school. Government guidance has been issued throughout this week and therefore I am unable to present the final plan to you at this stage. The governors and I are meeting next Tuesday to finalise details and I will hopefully be in a position to share them with you.

I also realise that it was a difficult question for parents of Rec, Year 1 and 6 children to reply to in terms of whether they would be sending their children back to school without knowing what measures would be put in place. Thank you for your initial responses and you will be provided with the full list of protective measures that we will be taking prior to us taking children from the identified year groups.

In the meantime, you might like to see the latest government document which was issued last night to see what steps they are asking schools to put in place. These give you an indication of the way that they are expecting schools to run and it will be very different from the one the children left.

 $\underline{https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/preparing-for-the-wider-opening-of-schools-from-1-june/planning-guide-for-primary-schools}$

I appreciate that this is a very anxious time and I can only apologise that I am unable to give you any exact details at this stage.

Best Wishes

Mrs J. Derrer Headteacher